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Implementation of ISO/TS 21030:2023 standard. 
 

Dear Customer, 
We send you our best regards and inform you that ISO/TS 21030:2023, "Requirements for Bodies Certifying 
Management Systems of Educational Organizations," was published on October 21, 2023. As a result of this 

publication, new requirements have been established for executing management system audits in 
educational organizations based on the ISO 21001 standard. Among the main requirements are the 
following: 

 

• Methodology for determining audit time: 
The number of educational programs, educational and non-educational services provided by the 
organization, and effective personnel will be considered determining factors. 

• Sampling criteria for Multisite organizations: 
The criteria for choosing eligible sites for sampling will be based on the educational programs 
provided by the organization's sites. 
 

As of June 24 this year, Global Standards will begin implementing this standard. This standard will apply to 
all organizations that wish to continue or start their certification under ISO 21001. We assure you that we 

are fully prepared to support you during this transition. 
 

If you have any further questions or need clarification, we are here to help. Please do not hesitate to 
contact us at info@globalstd.com, ventas@globalstd.com, and staff_sgi@globalstd.com. 
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